From: Knapp, Jerry 
Sent: Monday, March 09, 2015 4:46 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Re: Your 15 Feb 2015 Confirmation #3162983906

Steve,
Here is my followup from my trip to the 2015 Mabas Convention February 15th through the 18th.  
I drove my city vehicle to the Springfield Hilton.  Lodging accommodations were provided at that location by Mabas.    
This was a required attendance for our annual planning session.  The trip also provided useful lessons learned from command personnel as they presented incidents they attended.  The trip was extremely beneficial to CFD. 
There were no gifts or Honiara received. 
 
Thank you for your time,  
​ 

DDC Jerry Knapp
Chicago Fire Department
